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                 CALL FOR PROPOSALS 

 

This year, our virtual conference aims to explore how you envision the future of academia and 
what innovative scholarship and creative ideas you are using. We encourage scholars to submit 
papers, panels, performances, film, art, and roundtable ideas that encompass both traditional 
projects as well as new ideas. 

 
The conference is open to all disciplines and all forms of scholarship and creative works are 
welcome. 
 
*For SOAL faculty, presentations at the virtual conference will count as Tier 3 Scholarship. 
Please consult the SOAL Faculty Handbook. If you are working on a new project or have  

 
ABSTRACT: 200-300 words 



Paper Presentations (45 
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	Conference Proposal Submission Guidelines
	Note: All submissions will be reviewed and selected by a review panel based on the adherence to submission guidelines.


